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Courts Continue to Grapple with the 
Apportionability of Gains from Sales of 
Ownership Interests in Business Entities
John A. Biek, co-chair of the Taxation practice group, 
authored the article “Courts Continue to Grapple with the 
Apportionability of Gains from Sales of Ownership 
Interests in Business Entities,” published in the January-
February 2018 issue of CCH’s Journal of Passthrough 
Entities.
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